
Below you will see photos, newspaper articles and flyers relating to the history of the άHoward Hall Community Centerέ 

and άThe Howard Hall Associationέ. This information was taken with permission from the άWestern Fremont Historical 

Societyέ (WFHS) This and a lot of other information is available on a thumb drive that contains thousands of items that 

have been scanned in from 66 notebooks of information. This thumb drive can be purchased from the WFHS by 

contacting Janet Lastovica at 719-942-3409

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 





 


